
Hello SCE Families, 

I hope our current stay-at-home circumstances are still going as well as possible for each of you.  It has 
been an adventure and one that we now know will cross over school years.  With that, that there will be 
some feelings of fear.  Our school community looks forward to overcoming those together in the weeks 
and months to come.   Below are announcements and updates for the week ahead. 

Monday, May 25 is Memorial Day 

Remote learning will resume on Tuesday, May 26 and continue weekdays until the last day for students, 
Track 1 = June 4 and Tracks 2,3,4 = June 11. 

Food Distribution Canceled on Memorial Day  

In observance of Memorial Day, food distribution services will be canceled on Monday, May 25; however, 
most weekend food service sites will still operate on a normal schedule Memorial Day Weekend.  You can 
view a list of sites, dates, and times at ​wcpss.net/food​. 

Student Belongings Pick-Up 

Wednesday, June 3 is the designated day for families to retrieve personal belongings from the 
school​ via a “drive thru” event in the ​bus loop​. Teachers have been packing their rooms and individually 
bagging students' personal items. To ensure delivery of your child’s belongings is as efficient as possible 
within social distancing guidelines, please ​remain in your car​.  School staff utilizing PPE will bring items to 
your car.  

Due to the expected high volume of cars, delivery will be staggered by tracks: 

Track 1​: 9:00am-10:30am 

Track 2​: 10:30am-11:30am 

Track 3​: 1:00pm-2:00pm 

Track 4​: 2:00pm-3:00pm 

What should you bring back to school?​  We will only be accepting return of items from 5​th​ graders and 
students who are otherwise not returning to Sanford Creek Elementary next year. These items include: 

● Media Center books 
● Classroom library books 
● EL books 

If you are ​not returning to WCPSS next year​, please also return technology devices & hotspots. 

Medication  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/KtFW9YXnlkza2FSFTPk6vA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgq82kP0RQaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS91cmw_cT1odHRwOi8vd3d3LndjcHNzLm5ldC9mb29kJnNhPUQmdXN0PTE1ODk1Nzk3OTIzMTcwMDBXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBIJJrKXphNBAVSFWphcm1zdHJvbmcyQHdjcHNzLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ~~


If you need to pick up medication(s), you may do so on June 3 or call the front office at 919-570-2100 to 
make an individual appointment.  If you choose not to pick up medications, they will remain at school and 
kept locked - none will be disposed. 

Fifth Grade Celebration Parade Event  

We are excited to celebrate the hard work of our fifth graders who are moving on to middle school. ​Friday, 
June 5​, SCE staff will hold a celebration parade and cheer for students along the carpool loop sidewalks 
while ​students and families remain in their vehicles​.  During the event, students will be recognized by their 
teacher, have a special photo taken and receive their bag of certificates & other items.  Fifth grade 
families will receive more specific information from their child’s teacher this week. 

Planning for 2020-2021 

If you are planning to move from Sanford Creek Elementary and your child will not be enrolled at SCE for 
2020-2021, please contact Ms. Lyndi Malarchuk, Student Information Data manager, by emailing 
amalarchuk@wcpss.net or calling the school (919-570-2100) as soon as possible.   Thank you! 

 

Rising Kindergarten Students for 2020-2021 

Track assignments and assigned staggered entry dates for incoming K students will be mailed this week. 
Due to current school closures, there will be virtual parent information & orientation sessions in June and 
July 2020. 

Have a great week everyone! 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Rich 

 


